
BIRTH CERTIFICATE REPLACEMENT 

 

If you are the parent of a child born in Iowa between 1995 & 2009 and you have a small “wallet” birth 

certificate issued from the Iowa Department of Public Health, they are asking that you exchange these 

at no fee for the larger 8 1/2” X 11” certificates that are issued now. The Recorder’s office can replace 

these for you without having to send these to Des Moines because we have statewide access to all birth 

records from 1995 forward. If your child was born in 1993 or 1994 and you have the small “wallet” birth 

certificate you will need to send these to the state vital records office. We can assist you with the 

application form if you would like. 

Pat Skuster 

Mitchell County Recorder 

641-832-3941 

 

 

 


